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Subject: Online Submission 

21/01/2022 

MR Larry Duke 
129 Garden street ST 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: Mod2021/0816 -8  Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

This development is crazy and should be rejected for obvious reasons the whole area has 
been over developed with no major infrastructure change 
Garden street same for last 50 years and is deadly with many accidents with busses and trucks 
unable to pass one another without cars being damaged. My rear vision mirrors have been 
damaged on 3 occasions 
McPhersons street actually more narrow with development 
Pittwater road the same since start no widening 
Sewerage treatment plant must be 40 years old and when it rains it cannot cope 
Easy just leave some green space forget rates 
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